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Field: Māori
Change report for the republication of Māori New Zealand qualifications

Te Hiringa o te Taiao - New Zealand Certificate in Māori Environment Practices (Kaupae 4)
Mahinga Kai – Te Hoata - New Zealand Certificate in Māori Food Production, Harvest and Management (Kaupae 3)
New Zealand Certificate in Manaaki Marae - Manaaki Marae – Te Nihowera, Te Ringawera (Kaupae 3)

New Zealand Certificate in Manaaki Marae - Manaaki Marae - Te Kāuta, Te Wharekai (Kaupae 2)
Te Tohu Tauihu - New Zealand Certificate in Te Reo Māori me Ngā Tikanga (Kaupae 4)
Republished qualifications

	[Ref]
	Version
	Qualification title 
	Level
	Credits

	2346
	3
	Te Hiringa o te Taiao
	4
	60

	2348
	3
	Mahinga Kai – Te Hoata
	3
	120

	2434
	2
	New Zealand Certificate in Manaaki Marae
	3
	60

	2435
	2
	New Zealand Certificate in Manaaki Marae
	2
	40

	3051
	2
	Te Tohu Tauihu
	4
	120


Republished information
	Qualification Developer
	NZQA Māori Qualifications Services (MQS)

	Reason for the republication
	Extension to the last dates of assessment of superseded versions

	Republication date
	August 2023

	Outcome date
	August 2023

	Qualification review date (no change)
	Te Hiringa o te Taiao - December 2024
Mahinga Kai – Te Hoata - December 2024
New Zealand Certificate in Manaaki (Kaupae 3) - December 2024
New Zealand Certificate in Manaaki Marae (Kaupae 2) - December 2024
Te Tohu Tauihu – December 2024


	Summary

	The last date for assessment for superseded versions of the qualifications 2346, 2348, 2434, 2435, and 3051 has been extended from 31 December 2023 to 31 December 2024. 
This is to allow time for learners who are currently enrolled in programmes to complete the qualifications.


	Main changes resulting from the review 

	The last date for assessment for superseded versions of the detailed qualifications has been extended to 31 December 2024.


Any additional information
	It is intended that no person is disadvantaged by this change. 
Anyone who thinks they are disadvantaged and anyone who wants further information or who wishes to comment, are invited to contact MQS@nzqa.govt.nz



